The City of s | 5ridq

Palm Bay

July 11, 2024 Sent via e-mail: pwojtowicz@hedrickbrothers.com

Dale R. Hedrick, CEO

Hedrick Brothers Construction Co., Inc.
2200 Centrepark West Drive

West Palm Beach, FL 33409

RE: City of Palm Bay Solicitation #30-0-2024/GB: Construction of Fire Station No. 7

Dear Mr. Hedrick,

We received your company’s response to the City of Palm Bay’s solicitation #30-0-2024/GB:
Construction of Fire Station No. 7.

In the submittal, an assumptions and qualifications document was provided. The document provided
exclusions to fees, specifications, contract requirements, and verbiage solicited in the bid package. This
letter is to notify and confirm that the City of Palm Bay will not accept any deviations from the original
scope of services/requirements in the solicitation. If any Bidder is unable to agree to complete the project
under those solicited requirements for the submitted lump sum total, they will be deemed non-responsive.

Please confirm or deny that Hedrick Brothers Construction Co., Inc. will complete the project under the
solicited requirements, by signing the below return by 5:00 pm on Thursday, July 18, 2024, via e-mail, to
george.barber@pbfl.org.

Hedrick Brothers Construction Co., Inc. will COMPLETE the project under the solicited

requirements for the provided lump sum total without any deviations or assumptions.

v Hedrick Brothers Construction Co., Inc. will be WUNABLE to complete the project under the

solicited requirements for the provided lump su wihout any deviations or assumptions.

Dale Hedrick 07/15/24

Name Signature 7 Date
Please feel free to contact me at the e-mail address above with any additional questions.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by George

George Barber sater

Date: 2024.07.11 16:23:38 -04'00'

George Barber, MPA, CPPO, CPPB, NIGP-CPP
Chief Procurement Officer

Procurement Department 120 Malabar Rd SE Suite 200 Palm Bay, FL 32907-3009 321-952-3424 procurement@pbfl.org




